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Join us for a complimentary
lunch and learn why

Villa Park is a “Hidden Gem”

Wednesday, April 13, 2016
Allegra Restaurant
and Banquet Hall

237 W. St. Charles Road
11:30 a.m. - 1:30 p.m.

Meet the Village Leaders

What's happening in DuPage County?
Highlights from High School District 88
Learn about developments in the pipeline
Hear success stories from business owners
Is Villa Park a good value?

What incentives is the Village offering?

Please RSVP your attendance to Pat Boksha at 630-433-4300
or pboksha@invillapark.com by Monday April 11, 2016



